Health and Wellness

The health and wellness committee met on April 12, in the LD conference room. The meeting began at 3:30.

Those in attendance were

Jimma Holder, Principal at LD,
Amy Bartow, Health and Nutrition representative,
Susan Bodey, Aaramark representative,
Bobby Landon, MHS Nurse,
Becky Richardson, LD Nurse,
Celeste Ashcraft, MHS representative,
Robin Castor, LD PE,
Patty Oglesby, LD RTI Coordinator.

The committee discussed the completion of the School Health index for each campus. Mrs. Holder said she would contact MMS concerning their completion status. All other campuses are complete.

The committee also discussed the Rural Schools Nutrition Program and will have a full report on the project at the next meeting.

The next meeting is set for May 19 at 3:45. This meeting will be held in the LD conference room.

The meeting adjourned.